



Brian, it has been such a pleasure to work with you. Your smile is bright even under a mask! I hope we can stay in touch so I can see your next snow angel photo. Dara



We can't mask it... We are gonna miss you!



It has been a pleasure to work with you!! Here's to closing once chapter and staring another. Cheers! Wishing you all the best!

Bonnie

Brian, I will never forget your energy, enthusiasm, and formal wear! Thanks for your years of service to HRSA. Laura Cheever

Brian,





It was a delight getting to know you and work with you over the past couple of years. I enjoyed our conversations and your wonderful sense of humor. I wish you all the best and hope we stay in contact.

Anthony Archeval

Brian,

Thanks for all your support of the Health Center Program - appreciate your encouragement and focus on always working to improve its impact. Wish you all the best in your next chapter - keep making snow angels!

Jim Macrae

Dear Brian,
Thanks for your
support of OHE and
especially Tribal
Health Affairs. I wish
you all the best in the
future!
Michelle Allender

Brian, thank you for all you shared and the energy offered. Wishing you the best.

AL Danzy



Brian-thank you for your support of MCHB over the past few years. You've asked thought-provoking questions that have helped to inform our approach. And you've brought humor to what can sometimes be challenging times! All the best to you!

Michael Warren

Brian,

It has been a pleasure working with you. I appreciate the kindness, comradery and humanity that you always brought to the table, no matter the topic of discussion. I also appreciate your willingness to listen and allow for clarifying questions to be asked so that the best product possible could be delivered to you. All the best to you! Cheryl Dammons

Brian, Thank you for your support of OC and all your kind words and help. Best of luck for whatever the future holds for you. From all of OC, we wish you health and happiness.

Marty Kramer

Brian,

Thank you so much for your leadership as HRSA Deputy. It was such a pleasure to work with you. I'm particularly thankful that I was able to serve on several committees with you. I wish you all the best.

Warmest regards, Laura Laura Kavanagh

Hi Brian, It's been a pleasure

It's been a pleasure working with you and getting to know you. I appreciate your enthusiasm to the agency's mission and kindness to the staff. Wishing you all the best.

Christy

Brian, I want to thank you for all you have done to support the great work of HRSA. I admire your positive attitude and trust that we are always up to the task. You know how to brighten the room when things were tough and I only wish we had more time to work together. Thank you for all of your support of me personally and best of luck on your next adventure!!

Krista Pedley

Brian,

It was great getting to know you these past two years. Your enthusiasm for all things is inspirational. I wish you best of luck in the future and hope you have many new adventures ahead.

Best, Susan It has been a pleasure working with you. Thank you so much for your leadership and support. You brought so much energy and enthusiasm to HRSA. Best of luck in your future endeavors. Gemma

Brian -

Thanks for your seemingly endless enthusiasm about HRSA and your consistent efforts to make sure staff are recognized for good work. I really appreciate your positive, can-do attitude and will miss it. Best wishes for continued success. - Diana

Brian - It was a pleasure to work with you over these last few months. Your support of the HRSA mission and the staff was greatly appreciated! Wishing you all the best--

Tracey Trautman (OFAM)

Brian - thank you for all of your support for global health at HRSA. Your enthusiasm and positivity will be missed! All the best. Charlie Darr

Brian.

Thank you for your leadership and strong support of HRSA. You will be remembered for your enthusiasm, movie references, and rolling out the red carpet at the staff awards! Wishing you all the best in the Midwest. Natasha Coulouris

Brian - I think every time I saw you, you had a smile on your face. Your enthusiasm and dedication to making HRSA a better place were evident everyday. I wish you the best as you embark on the next phase of your life and I will always think of you when I see a bowtie.

Michelle Herzog

Brian - Thank you for your support over that past few years. I really appreciate your leadership as the awards board chair. You made the meetings run smoothly and provided a lot of very good insight. I am going to miss your enthusiasm and support for HRAS employees, and will also miss seeing you in your tuxedo at the next awards ceremony. Take care - Cathy Cathy Ganey

Brian,

Thank you for always supporting our work at the Office of Women's Health.

Your positive energy, humor and strategic advice helped us continue our momentum towards success for our work to address LPV, opioid use disorder, and cervical health. I also personally appreciated the support and advice you so genuinely provided to me as an aspiring executive: It means a lot when a person at your level takes the time to mentor others. Thank you and best of luck in your next chapter!

Nancy Mautonessmith

Brian,

It's been a pleasure working with you over the last few years. Thank you for always inserting humor into our meetings and making us all remember to laugh along the way. Best wishes on your next adventure!

Heather Dimeris

Dear Mr. LeClair,

I am not good with goodbyes, but I would like to thank you for your leadership. I have really enjoyed working with you and wish you much joy and happiness as you depart from IOA and move forth to your new venture.

Respectfully, Loretta

Loretta Ellison

Brian,

Best of luck moving forward. We'll miss the enthusiasm and energy you brought to the job. You'll go down in history as the first person to wear a tux to the HRSA Honor Awards, setting a new standard for those to follow. Appreciate the support you've been able to provide over the years.

Tom Morris

Thanks for sharing your insights with my team and me these past few years. Your voice will be missed at HRSA - literally and figuratively :-). Happy trails! Leslie Atkinson Brian, I will never forget your laugh and great sense of humor. It has truly been a pleasure to work with you and I hope our paths will cross again. I really enjoyed your spirited leadership style. Best of luck in your next endeavor.

Cynthia Baugh

Brian -

Thank you for being such a good natured champion of HRSA and our team. I don't think we ever had anyone wear a tux to the Honor Awards Geremony before you joined us. And, I've never seen someone be so genuinely thrilled to get a HRSA t-shirt from the archive bin. We will miss your laugh in our hallways. I wish you all the best!

Tina Cheatham





Brian,

It has been so much fun working with you over the past few years. I will miss your laughter and your impressive knowledge of movie quotes. You showed resiliency in times of crises, which is one of the most important traits of a leader. I wish you nothing but the best in the years to come and I hope we stay in touch.

Wendy Ponton

Brian,

Your energy, humor, and laughter will be truly missed. While I am happy that I was able to answer your M*A*S*H* trivia, my biggest regret is that we weren't able to decorate your office door this year.

Wish you all the best in your next chapter. Amy McNulty



Just wanted to say thanks, you've really elevated the bar for the HRSA Honor Awards Ceremony. Your enthusiasm and humor will be missed. Wishing you the best on your next adventure.

Christine Ramey-OHE

HATE TO SAY GOODBYE - YOU HAVE BEEN GREAT TO WORK WITH AND I SO APPRECIATE THE SUPPORT YOU HAVE SHOWN TO ME AND THE TEAM. IT HAS BEEN AN HONOR TO WORK WITH YOU! GOOD LUCK, WE WILL MISS YOU! KAREN CIAMBRUSCHINI

Dear Brian,
Wishing you all the best!
Thank you so much for always have a smile on your face. I will miss you!
May GOD Bless you always!



ROSA

Brian,

It has been an honor and privilege to work with you. Your optimistic outlook, booming voice and laugh, as well as your passion for HRSA's mission will truly be missed. You have been my loudest cheerleader and for that I am very grateful. Every winter I will look out the windows of HRSA and look for a snow angel while thinking of you with a smile. I will never look at a raider bar the same either. I will miss you but am sure the future never looked brighter for you.:)

Brian,

It has been a pleasure working with you during your time at HRSA. Your enthusiasm and kind words will be missed, and were particularly appreciated early in the pandemic as you were checking on the deputies. Best of luck in all of your future endeavors!

Torey Mack

Dear Brian, It has been an honor and a joy to work with you over the last two years. Your passion for HRSA's mission, your meticulous attention to detail and pursuit of perfection made working with you so very rewarding. All these traits are eclipsed only by your great disposition and humor. Here you are making a few HHS principals chuckle. Although I won't miss fighting over Lori's Twix bar supply - I will greatly miss working with you. Warm wishes, Sophia



Brian, It's truly been a pleasure working by your side during the last year and a half. We have been through challenging times, but look at all the stories you can share in the future...haha. Love your baseball example during the cAll Hands earlier this week. That is exactly how I felt when I first moved to DC in late 2000. I hope that we now stay in touch and can look forward to our next steps. Thanks for everything and take care!

Brian Marriott



Sending appreciation one card at at time.